
No Parking Proposed for Congress Street 

October 13, 2017 

 

The Traffic Safety Commission has been advised of safety concerns related to the level of on-
street parking on Congress Street between Bolivar Street and Carroll Boulevard. On-street 
parking on the north and south side of Congress Street impairs the mobility of public safety 
vehicles needing to access Congress Street.  
 
As a property owner or resident on or adjacent to Congress Street, City of Denton officials want 
to inform you about the upcoming City Council Meeting that may discuss on-street parking on 
Congress.  
 

City of Denton City Council Meeting 
Tuesday, October 17, 2017 

    1:00 pm 
    City Council Work Session Room, Main City Hall 
    215 E. McKinney Street 
    Denton, Texas 76201 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this proposal, please feel free to contact Pritam 
Deshmukh, Senior Engineer at 940-349-7710. 

 


